


Dear Prospective Graduates:

The Class of 2000 “Window of Opportunity” is your special legacy to
Christopher Newport University’s Albert Einstein Café. As a 2000 graduate,
you exemplify the best of CNU’s current success and you hold great promise
for the university’s future volunteer leadership. As you make this transition
from student to alumni, I want to thank you for your active commitment to
your soon-to-be alma mater.

Please mark your calendar for the many special events planned for your final
semester at CNU:

* Saturday, Feb. 12 — Homecoming 2000 Alumni Society pre-men’s
basketball game reception, 11:30-2 p.m. in Ratcliffe’s small gym;

» Class of 2000 special seating at the Homecoming 2000 Men’s
& Women'’s basketball games: CNU versus Averett starting at
2p.m.

* Sunday, Feb. 13 at 12:30 p.m. (invitation enclosed) a “Class of
2000 Appreciation Brunch” at President and Mrs. Paul Trible’s

home;

 Monday, Feb. 14 and Tuesday, Feb. 15, “Senior Salute Graduation
Fair” in the Student Center;

* Monday-Thursday, Feb. 14-17 Class of 2000 Phonathon;

» Class of 2000 Senior Trip to Disney World — during “Senior
Week,” dates & time TBA;

* Thursday, May 11 at 9:30 a.m. in the Gaines Theatre Lobby
(before graduation rehearsal) the Class of 2000 Continental
Breakfast sponsored by the Alumni Society; and

* Saturday, May 13, at 10 a.m on CNU’s Great Lawn — 2000
Commencement celebration.

Congratulations and best wishes for every future success.

Sincerely,

(hand

Paul S. Trible, Jr.



